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Elections- We will be holding our annual 

elections at our January general membership 

meeting. Be sure to come out and vote. If 

you are interested in running for office or 

know of someone who is, please contact 

Ozzie Matamoros or Maurean Simmons at 

chna.elp.tx@gmail.com. 

Next General Membership Meeting will be at 

the Northeast Regional Command Center, 9600 

Dyer Street, Thursday, January 16th at 6:30 PM.  

Facebook- Add to our 23 Likes on our Facebook 

site at www.facebook.com/CHNAelpaso. You 

can post pictures of El Paso to our site and you 

can post pictures of lost pets. 

Website-Check out our new website at 

http://www.castnerheights.org.  And be sure to 

register as a free user. Many thanks to Mark-

Thomas Bray for serving as our webmaster. We 

have over 7000 hits so far. Check out the latest 

information on the construction going on near 

Sue Young Park by the Housing authority of the 

City of El Paso. 

Association E-mail Address-You can use one 

address to contact all the Board members, even 

when we elect new members. Our e-mail 

address is chna.elp.tx@gmail.com. Please 

accept the address on your computers. 

Membership Benefit-CHNA members are  

eligible for White Sands Federal Credit Union. 

CHNA Apparel “Rocks"-Show your 

neighborhood pride and support your 

association.  Contact Kendra Bray (CHNA 

Treasurer) at chna.elp.tx@gmail.com to order 

your polo shirt for$20 or T-shirt for $15. Various 

colors are available. 

CHNA Logo goes here 

  
 Men’s Polo Women’s Polo 

 
T-Shirt 

 

 

 

Veterans Day Parade-Castner Heights is the 

only neighborhood in the City with a self-

contained Veterans Day parade. Check out the 

pictures on the next two pages. 
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What’s a Parade without a Band? 

 

Grand Marshall John Mimbela 

 

Flags Across America (El Paso Edition) 

 

 

Rat Patrol 

 

CHNA President and VP 

 

What’s a Parade without Two Bands? 



Thanks Vets! 

 

Perez Flag Power 

Neighborhood Improvement Program-Below 

are pictures of two of the improvements that 

Joe Molinar submitted for Todd Ware Park. 

 

Larger, Covered Picnic Tables 

 

Physical Fitness Station 

Business and Selected Honorary Members  

 

4545 Hondo Pass, 915-834-2203, Fax: 915-834-

2222, Debbie Mendoza, Branch Manager, 
dmendoza@wsfcu.org, wsfcu.org 

 

 

 

LPL Financial, Freedom Financial Services, 4717 

Hondo Pass, Suite D, 915-755-4180, Robert H 

Sweet, robert.sweet@lpl.com 

 

Flags Across America, PO Box 
640112, 79904, 915-751-8718, Jimmy K Melver, 
JKMelver@yahoo.com, www.ElPasoFlag.org 
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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Mike Bearce, Editor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


